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Montana Geriatric Education Center 
Senate Recommendation, 4/11/13
  

ECOS has reviewed the November 15, 2012, Report of the Montana Geriatric Education Center, finds it to be a productive and effective outreach program for The University of Montana, and recommends its continuation. The Center is based in the College of Health Professions and Biomedical Sciences and reports to Dean Vernon Grund. Its administrative board includes professors and medical doctors and nurses from The University of Montana, Missoula, Montana Tech, Butte, and St. Vincent Healthcare and Billings Clinic Center for Translational Research, Billings.  The Center develops and updates, for health profession students, an extensive online Geriatric Health Curriculum with a focus on the mental health issues of the elderly. They are advancing a geriatric health-screening initiative for clinical support of the rapidly-aging rural population of Montana. The Center is funded entirely by the US Department of Health and Human Services (HHS), Health Resources and Services Administration. The current year’s allocation is $420,011. HHS has approved $2,248,826 for the five-year cycle that ends in 2015.  The funding covers all personnel and other operations for the Center. 

ECOS does not consider the Center controversial and recommends continuation.
